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Monday 9th January 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
RE:  Staffing updates 
  
Happy new year to you and your family.  I hope this letter finds you well and that you had a 
lovely time with your family over the holiday period. 
 
I am writing to update you on a number of staffing changes that are happening this term: 
 

 FS2:  On Friday, we will be saying goodbye to our lovely Miss Rastall from the Foundation 
Stage who was successful at gaining a promotion for a role in the East Riding.  We are 
sorry to see her go but thrilled for her and this exciting new role.  Miss Cattle joined the 
Foundation Stage team last week and that has meant that Miss Rastall has been able to 
help settle our new teaching assistant in, with a smooth handover. 
 

 Child protection:  Mrs Garmston from the Safeguarding team will also be leaving on 
Friday.  She joined the team in June and has had a wonderful impact with our families 
and children.  She will remain in the same Trust as Adelaide, but at a school closer to 
home, where we know she will be happy.  We will be holding interviews this Wednesday 
to recruit to the post and I will keep you all updated. 
 

 Office:  Mrs Varley who works in the office will also leave on Friday.  She will be greatly 
missed by the Team and we wish her all the best on this next move for her.  We will be 
recruiting to this post in the next couple of weeks. 
 

 Maternity leave:  Miss Barnwell from Year 2 has started her maternity leave this week.  We 
wish her and her partner all the very best as they take this next step into having a family 
together.  It is such an exciting time.  Mrs Adkinson will be teaching in Kangaroos on a 
Monday/Tuesday and Miss Johnson will continue to teach Wednesday-Fridays. 
 

 New Assistant Headteacher:  Miss Anthony from Woodland Primary, another school in 
the Trust, was successful in securing the post of Assistant Head at Adelaide just before 
Christmas.  She will join the team just after Easter and will take over the teaching of Year 
2 Kangaroos from Mrs Adkinson, in the summer term. 

 



   
 

If you have any questions about the above, please do come and speak to me or another 
member of staff. 
 
Best wishes, 
 

 
Mrs Kirsten Bradley 
Headteacher 


